
Follow-Up on Sponsorship Renewal 

Dear [Sponsor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to follow up on our recent discussions regarding 

the renewal of your sponsorship with [Your Organization's Name]. Your continued support is 

vital to our mission, and we are excited about the possibility of continuing our partnership. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to reach out. We would 

love to discuss any updates or changes you might consider for the upcoming year. 

Thank you once again for your support. Looking forward to hearing from you soon! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization's Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


